Timothy Terranova Board of Licensure in Medicine 137 State House Station Augusta, ME 04333

Re: Frederick A. van Mourik, M.D.

AD16-231

License: ME-12384

Dear Mr. Terranova:

As I understand the Board is aware, I retired from the practice of medicine in November 2016, after 29 years of professional practice. My retirement was long-planned, and I do not intend to go back to the practice of medicine. Accordingly, I hereby surrender my Maine medical license. I understand that there is an investigation, referenced above, regarding controlled drug prescribing practices. However, I also understand that if the Board accepts the surrender of my license, then the investigation will end and the Board will not take any action against my license. Finally, I understand that my resignation may be reported to the National Practitioner Data Bank and the Federation of State Medical Boards because I am surrendering my license at a time that an investigation is being conducted. Please note that, although I accept that this will be a reportable event, I am not surrendering my license for any reason or reasons associated with an investigation.

It has been my pleasure to serve the public in Maine as a medical physician.

Sincerely,

Frederick A. van Mourik, M.D.

Esta Plante MM

Cc: Michael Miller, AAG

James F. Martemucci, Esq.